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27 May 2006

ATTN: CONFEREE on S. 2611 AND H.R.4437 (Immigration Reform Act)
| am taking the time to write on this most important issue facing our nation.

First, let me say that the Differences between the HOUSE and SENATE versions
of the Bill are enormous, however | am cautiously optimistic.

Second, let me say that | for one, and probably the MAJORITY of AMERICANS
believe that the HOUSE version of bill is much more ON TARGET than the
AMNESTY product that came out of the U.S. Senate.

It appears that the U.S. Senate is OUT OF TOUCH WITH REALITY on this issue
and | strongly encourage all conferees to take note, and move in the direction of
the HOUSE bill>>> “GUEST WORKER” maybe >> so called ‘BATHTO

CITIZENSHIP" = AMNESTY and we the people JUST SAY NO !!

In summary this is what WE THE PEOPLE want.................

BORDER SECURITY FIRST >>>>>>>>>

ENFORCEMENT OF OUR IMMIGRATION LAWS SECOND >>>>>>>>>>>

Everything else is debatable after those two things are accomplished, and
AMNESTY by another name is STILL AMNESTY !

Thirdly, NO WELFARE>> NO TAX REFUNDS>> and ESPECIALLY NO
EARNED INCOME TAX CREDIT for those who violate our immigration laws. ...
and for crying out loud we DO NOT need to “consult” with a foreign leader
(Presidente Fox) before enforcing our laws.... ENFORCEMENT OF OUR
LAWS is OUR RESPONSIBILTY and Foreign governments need to “just deal

with it”. v
E QUESTED

Respectfully,

David C. OSBORNE

http://www.DavidOsborne.net



